
Equal Educational Opportunities/Nondiscrimination 
It is the policy of the School District of New London that no person may be denied admission or 
employment to any public school in this district or be denied participation in, be denied the benefits 
of, or be discriminated against in any curricular, extracurricular, public service, recreational, or 
other program or activity because of the person’s sex, race, religion, national origin, ancestry, 
color, creed, pregnancy, marital or parental status, sexual orientation, or physical, mental, 
emotional or learning disability as required by section 118.13 of the State Statutes. This policy 
also prohibits discrimination as defined by Title IX of the Education Amendments of 2024 (sex), 
Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964 (race, color, national origin), Section 504 Rehabilitation Act 
(handicap), and Americans with Disabilities Act of 1990 (disability). 
 
The district shall provide appropriate educational services or programs for students who have 
been identified as having a handicap or disability, regardless of the nature or severity of the 
handicap or disability. The District shall also provide for the reasonable accommodation of a 
student’s sincerely held religious beliefs with regard to examinations and other academic 
requirements. 
 
The District encourages informal resolution of complaints under this policy. A formal complaint 
procedure is available, however, to address allegations of policy violations in the district. 
 
Any questions concerning policy should be directed to: 
 
Scott Bleck 
District Administrator 
School District of New London 
901 W. Washington Street 
New London, WI 54961 
(920) 982-8530 
 
Any questions concerning Section 504, Title IX, and Title II-ADA should be directed to: 
 
Kandi Martin 
Director of Pupil Services 
School District of New London 
1700 Klatt Road 
New London, WI 54961 
(920) 982-8447 
 
 


